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Jerry and Tee left their home church in Belleview, FL in 2017 and moved to Chiang Mai,
Thailand to start the Pentecostals of Chiang Mai church. Since then, they have baptized
around 250 people in pools, bathtubs, rivers, and truck beds, and have helped pray
over 800 people through to the baptism of the Holy Ghost. They rented and renovated
a small building where they have been livestreaming services since 2020. They work
together pastoring, teaching, preaching, evangelizing, church planting, and conducting
home Bible studies. Tee is also an effective translator. Their goal is to see more
churches started locally and nationally, to train more translators, and to strengthen
national leadership. The Fudalas were appointed as Intermediate Missionaries to
Thailand in February 2024.
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